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February 7, 2022 
 
 
 
The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier: 
 
Re: Funding Support for Infrastructure Projects – Bridge/Culvert Replacements  

in Rural Municipalities 
 
At the meeting of Council held on February 3, 2022, the following motion was 
introduced and passed: 
 
Moved by McLean, Seconded by Besley 
 
Be it resolved that: “The Council of the Township of Melancthon support the resolution 
from the Township of Adjala-Tosorontio for the Federal and Provincial Government to 
provide more funding to rural municipalities to support infrastructure projects related to 
major bridge and culvert replacements and that this motion be forwarded to the Premier 
of Ontario, Provincial Minister of Finance, Federal Finance Minister, Sylvia Jones, MPP 
Dufferin-Caledon, AMO and all Dufferin County municipalities.” Carried. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Denise B. Holmes, AMCT 
CAO/Clerk 
 
c. Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy, Ontario Minister of Finance 
 Honourable Chrystia Freeland, Federal Minister of Finance 

Sylvia Jones, MPP Dufferin-Caledon 
AMO 
Township of Adjala-Tosorontio 
Dufferin County Municipalities 
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